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23rd May 2025 

 
Dear parents and carers 
 
EMC and Curriculum X Celebration 
 
In partnership with the University of Exeter, we have great pleasure in inviting Year 13 students and their 
parents and carers from Exeter Mathematics School (EMS), to an awards ceremony on Tuesday 24th June to 
celebrate students’ EMC and Curriculum X projects.    
 
I will be welcoming guests and Professor Krasimira Tsaneva, Vice President and Deputy Vice Chancellor for 
Research and Impact and Professor of Mathematics at the University, will speak about the importance of EMS 
to the University of Exeter. There will be a graduation style award ceremony where students will be called to 
come and collect their certificates.  Refreshments will also be provided, giving students and their 
parents/carers a chance to mingle and network with others.           
 
Key information as follows: 
 
Date:  Tuesday 24th June 2025 
Time:    4.15pm to 6.15pm 
Venue:           Streatham Court Lecture Theatre A, Streatham Campus, University of Exeter.   

Please see the following link for directions to the venue marked as building 31 - Streatham 
Campus map | Campuses and visitors | University of Exeter 

Parking:             Please note that visitor parking on campus is extremely limited, and we strongly encourage 
attendees to park away from the campus.  On street pay parking is available on Prince of 
Wales Road on the edge of the campus.  If you have any parking requirements relating to 
accessibility, please include these details in the registration form, and we will liaise with you 
to ensure suitable parking is available. 

 
To register your attendance, please complete this online form by Weds 4th June at the latest - 
https://forms.office.com/e/7e0pHSdeUb.   Due to capacity at the venue, we have needed to restrict guests to 
a maximum of two parent/guests per student, however we may be able to open this up to additional family 
members once we know final numbers. 
 
We really hope you are able to attend this fantastic event and opportunity to celebrate students hard work 
and achievements during their time at EMS.   
 
We look forward to hearing from you soon and seeing you on 24th June.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Kerry Burnham 
Headteacher 
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